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From: daryl <turtleperson@earthlink.net>
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2020 11:45 AM
To: Wildfire Safety Advisory Board
Subject: WSAB

We've got to protect California from more fire destruction: 
 
1.  Antiquated, old, bare wires causing sparking and fires need to be replaced! 
 
2.  Please update the General Orders 
 
 
Daryl Gale  
Los Angeles 


